
BOZEMANMT 

Water Reclamation Facility 

Dear Customer: 

Environmental Protection Agency regulations for the National Pretreatment Program 
require that the City of Bozeman establish a pretreatment program as a condition of its 
National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System Permit. As such, the City of Bozeman 
has established its pretreatment program as included in Chapter 40 Article 3 of the City 
ofBozeman's Municipal Code. 

In order to control pollutant discharges and protect the Publicly Owned Treatment 
Works (POTW) the general pretreatment regulations which apply to all industrial and 
commercial customers prohibits the discharge of pollutants. 

If you have questions regarding this survey or the City's Pretreatment Program, please 
contact the Pretreatment Coordinator at 406-582-2925. 

Sincerely, 

c
~) 

CraigWoolard,Ph.D.,P.E. 
Director of Public Works 

Do any of the below criteria apply to your business? If yes, please fill out the attached 
survey. 

Discharge wastewater other than domestic use of restrooms, showers, 
kitchens, and laundry rooms. 

Discharge from manufacturing process. 

Discharge in access of 25,000 gallons per day of process wastewater. 

Not applicable 

Printed Name : Signature: 

Business Name and Address: 

Date: 
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